
DRIVERS LETTER 
2023  SARRC INVITATIONAL CHALLENGE 

OCTOBER 21-22, 2023 
ROEBLING ROAD RACEWAY 

 
Southeast Division welcomes you to the 2023 SARRC championship races. 
 
Please review Appendix P “Racing Room & Passing Guidelines” in your GCR. This section was 
written by drivers for drivers as ways to avoid contact with other competitors.  Also officials use 
these principals as a guide when investigating on track incidents. 
 
Please also remember GCR 6.11.1 “Rules of the Road” and if involved in a metal-to-metal 
incident on track it is your responsibility to report this to the Operating Steward in the impound 
area at the end of the session.  
 
Following SATURDAY races the top 3 cars in each class are required to report to impound. 
Following SUNDAY races the top 4 cars in each class are required to report to impound. If in 
doubt of your finishing position go to impound. 
 
If time permits there MAY be hardship laps permitted as shown on the schedule. These are 
intended as a courtesy to anyone needing to check a change to the race car. These are to be 
out and in laps. DO NOT proceed down the front straight by start or you MAY incur a penalty. 
 
Listen for announcements via the track’s PA for any operating changes that may be required 
during the weekend 
 
There will be a social Saturday evening following the completion of racing activities. You and 
your crew, family and friends are welcome to attend. 
 
Have a safe trip home as we are looking forward to having you join us for the 2024 racing 
season. 
 
 
Clyde Kiser 
Chief Steward 
 
 
 
 


